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 Diary Dates: 

 
 
Parent/Pupil Mornings 

 
Y6    03/02/20 
Y5    04/02/20 
Y4    05/02/20 
Y3    06/02/20 
Y2    07/02/20 
Y1    10/02/20 
Rec  11/02/20 

 
 

Children break up for 
half term 
12/2/20 

 
 

INSET Days 
13/2/20 
14/2/20 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Tues 10/03/20 

Thurs 19/03/20 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Governance Review 
We have this week had our full external review of governance. We are delighted 

that the Eaton governors have received the ‘Shaping Governance’ award. This 

recognises the incredibly strong impact of our governing body on school 

improvement and ensuring high quality impact on outcomes. The governors will 

continue to support and challenge Mr Davies and myself as we move further 

forward as a school. 

 

Parent / Pupil Mornings 
We hope that you will be able to attend the Parent / Pupil mornings over the next 

two weeks. The dates of all the mornings for the various classes are in the ‘Diary 

Dates’ section to the left. Children will be in the hall from 9:10am and will be able 

to be with parents until about 9:45am. 

Please sign in at Reception and make your way to the hall, where refreshments will 

be available. We hope that you will enjoy sharing your child’s learning with them 

and seeing the progress they are making. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Children will bring home letters next week for you to book Parents’ Evening 

appointments. Please return the slips before we break up for the half term holiday. 

 

Car Park 
A reminder please to ensure that engines are switched off whilst vehicles are 

stationary and be extra vigilant in the car park when dropping off and picking up 

pupils to ensure that everyone is kept safe. 

 

Exciting News! 
Congratulations to Mr & Mrs May, whose baby daughter, Martha Ellen May, was 

born on Monday 27th January. All are doing very well. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 


